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Remote Learning & Zoom  
Again, thank you for taking the time to complete the feedback. We have taken on 

board next steps and are thinking about how to apply quick 

fixes next week and how to adapt and implement some changes 

for after half term. Our Zoom calls have been very successful 

and each year group has now  started to adapt these to suit the 

needs of their class and children. Here are some changes that 

might have already started / is something for you to look 

forward to:  

* Using Zoom for live lessons - these are lessons that are trying to replicate the main 

carpet session in the classroom and might include modelling methods, going through 

work and introducing new concepts.  

* Smaller Zoom sessions - again, these are replicating the guided sessions children 

would have in school with an adult, they may include: guided reading, phonics, 

feedback and assessment.  

* Timetables - some year groups have changed the times of their zooms or added 

additional Zoom, these are optional and as with all our Remote Learning, we know 

that parents & carers have a lot of other commitments at home. 

Class Teachers will send weekly / daily timetables on Google 

Classroom and Tapestry. 

Do please reach out to your team if you need additional help or 

are finding these sessions overwhelming - we are happy to talk 

you through these issues and guide you as best as we can.  

Please note that if you are trying to email the teachers through their gmail, we 

do not regularly use it as it is connected to our Google Accounts and we 

get emails every time there is any activity - I currently have over 60,000 emails! 

Please either request to speak to an adult via Google Classroom or Tapestry or 

email admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk and they will forward it onto your 

child's teacher.  

Hi all - well done on making it through another week! One more week to get through and then we'll all have a well-

deserved break (of some description)! Thank you to all the parents and carers who completed the Parent Remote 

Learning Feedback - so many wonderful and positive messages that I will be sharing with staff and concrete next steps 

for us to consider and plan for - see below for more on this. This week's Mental Health Awareness theme was all 

about expressing ourselves and also thinking about what is happening on the inside, which is something that we might 

not always stop and think about. Inside Out Day encouraged children to think about recognising the importance of good mental health 

and how we can support and help each other. Here are some photos of our in-school provision and SLT all Inside Out!!  Mireille 

 

 

First day of Remote Learning / In School Provision will be Tuesday 23rd February   
Spring 2 next half term will start on Tuesday 23rd February. Unfortunately we had to cancel our Black Curriculum whole school 

staff training on the 4th January to plan for our Remote Learning and in School provision, so we have moved this training to the 22nd 

February - this is such an important subject matter and also part of our School Improvement Priorities. 

Remote Learning & In School provision will start on Tuesday 23rd February - I will send you a letter before to update you on any 

changes, next steps as and when they are decided by the government.  

Safer Internet Day  
Next Tuesday 9th February is Safer Internet 

Day - this year's theme is: Together for a 

better Internet'. This is another very 

important subject we need to ensure we are 

talking about in school and 

at home with children, 

especially in the current 

climate. Our advice, as 

always, is to supervise 

your child's online activity - more critical than 

ever during the current Remote Learning 

experience. This website, from Camden's City 

Learning Center (CLC) has a section for 

parents on how to help keep your child/ren 

safe online:  

 

https://padlet.com/CCLC/2psqwm4xkssrdj1f   

 

Watch this space for more fun activities next 

week!  

Online platforms are great for socialising and 

keeping children connected, and we know 

that they are missing the social aspect of 

school.  So again, we encourage parents and 

carers to organise these sessions outside of 

the school day, allowing children to interact 

with their friends - we will also 

plan opportunities for this when we can.  
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Resources & Devices  
Some feedback from our parent questionnaires was 

around recourses, like books / pens / paper. Please 

remember that we can organise a work pack for 

your child/ren to use. This can include: printed sheets from 

workbooks / exercise books/ pens & pencils / reading books 

from the library.  

Please email admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk if you request 

any of these or anything different and we will sort it out.  

Devices: we have loaned nearly 100 devices to families at 

home, this is largely due to the generous donations by families 

in our school community- thank you again! If you are still 

struggling, please reach out to admin and they will forward 

onto Laura & Isabel, who have been sorting these out.  

Helping small local businesses 

We would like to let you know about Lisaas Kitchen 

which is a local business you can support by ordering 

homemade cakes or savoury treats from them. They do home 

deliveries which is very convenient during this time. Check out 

their Instagram  @lisaas_kitchen. <3 

Many of our families run small local businesses. We know that 

times have been hard and would like to dedicate a corner of our 

newsletter to advertising these gems and encouraging our whole 

community to support them. Please email 

admin@primrosehill.camden.sc h.uk if you would like 

to advertise your small business in our community.  

Parent Governor Election Ballot 
As you know we have two vacancies for parent governor.  

 

We have received more than two nominations which 

means we must now hold a ballot. 

We have sent you a text and email on Wednesday 

3rd February with the Google Form link for you to 

vote.  

 

Please cast your vote as per instructions on the form. 
 

The election ballot will be closed  

Wednesday 10th February at 3:00pm.   
 

When the election has been completed we will let you know the 

outcome. If in the meantime you have any queries, please email 

admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk  

 

If you have any technical issues and are unable to vote via 

this Google Form, please contact the school via admin or 

02077228500 and we can arrange for you to complete a 

paper ballot at school.  

Dates  Until the End of Year  
 

Spring Term 2 
 

Monday 22 February  - Staff INSET 

Tuesday 23 February  - First day of Remote Learning / In 

School Provision  

Wednesday 31 March –Last day of 

Term -1:30 pm Finish  
 

Easter / Spring holiday: Thursday 1 April to Friday 16 

April 2021 (Including Good Friday, 2 April, and Easter 
Monday, 5 April) 

 

Summer Term  
 

Tuesday 20th April to Friday 28 May 2021   

       

Early May Bank Holiday Day Monday 3rd May & Spring Bank 

Holiday Monday 31st May 2021 

 

Half-term including Spring Bank Holiday, Monday 31 May to 

Friday 4 June 2021 

Tuesday 8 June to Thursday 22 July 2021     

 

INSET DAYS 

Monday 22nd February – additional Inset as approved 

by Camden LA  

Monday 19th April 2021 

Monday 7th June 2021 
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